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DEMNR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

URGENT: RESULT OF THE REQUEST FOR RECONSIDERATION RE: FY 2019 APP NON-
CSE FOR THE GRANT OF FY 2019 PBB

1 message

PPSO Program Monitoring and Evaluation Division <ppso.pmed@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Jun 15, 2021 at 11:39 AM
To: PMD MIMAROPA Chief Monitoring <pmd.mes4b@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <réb@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Caraga Region
<r13@denr.gov.ph>, MES Caraga <mes.caraga@gmail.com>

Cc: Maybele Umbrero <msandrada@gmail.com>, Maybelle Umbrero <maumbrero@denr.gov.ph>

Greetings!

Please see attached advance memo request to comply with the said observation and submit compliance to the validating office not later than
June 16, 2021. Copy furnished the Program Monitoring and Evaluation Division (PMED) at their official address
ppso.pmed@denr.gov.ph for our information and records.

For compliance.

Thank you and keep safe.

Program Monitoring and Evaluation Division
Policy and Planning Service Office

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
3rd floor, DENR Main Building

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Email Address: ppso.pmed@denr.gov.ph
Telephone No.: (0632) 8928-9737

Telefax No.: (0632) 8928-9737
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